
Budleigh Salterton Food & Drink Festival 2017 
 

Before the end of term the 6th form, assisted by Class 10, worked very hard packing 750 
goodie bags for the festival. Our meeting room was turned into a production line. It was 
thought that these bags would last the weekend. However, with the beautiful weather and 
the Easter holiday visitors, they were all gone by lunchtime on Saturday. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Mill Water Choir Top of the Bill 
 

 
 

Well, I would argue that we were top of the bill! Thank you to all the pupils, parents, PTFA, 
staff and governors who turned out on Sunday 9th April to cheer on our school choir as we 
performed for the public. Amongst other songs the festival goers were treated to lively 
renditions of John Denver's 'Country Roads’ and the Rend Collective’s ‘My Lighthouse’. We 
rounded off with some spectacular, athletic, full body air guitar playing for our show 
stopping 'Final Countdown’. It was animated, entertaining and fun. 

 
Looking forward to our next performance. 

 

 


